From: adam milner

To: Hui King K Ho (VFA)
Subject: Fishing tracker
Date: Monday, 13 May 2024 11:14:05 AM

Hi Adam milner here sorry for late email ,but just letting you know I don't agree with the
use of tracking transmitter being used on private waters as it is a breach of privacy and
trust for farmers and could lead to the lose of access to private waters for eel fishing

Kind regards
Adam milner
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